Six Reasons We Need Your Support At
Heathfield PTA!

We are planning a Fireworks Event for 4t November and we need volunteers for
researching and purchasing, getting Raffle prizes, packing sweets, making candy
floss, preparing bits on the day and serving on the night. It’s going to be Electric!

We offer parking when the stadium has events and need volunteers for this
November, it makes us lots of money and is an easy and fun way to help.

Throughout the year we plan lots of different things and are always looking for new
inspiration.

Please get in touch if you can help in any way at HSFPTA@GMAIL.com
and on our Facebook Page - Heathfield School’s PTA.

ITIS FUN!

WE AIM TO ENJOY
OURSELVES IN ALL
OUR ROLES.

FROM PLANNING
EVENTS TO RUNNING
A STALL, IT’S
EXCITING!
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